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We would like to acknowledge that School District No. 43 (Coquitlam) is on the core territory of the kʷikʷəƛ̓əm 
(Kwikwetlem)(Kwee-kwet-lem) First Nation and lies within the shared traditional territories of the Tsleil-Waututh(Slay-wa-

tuth), Katzie(Kate-zee), xʷməθkʷəyə̓m  (Musqueam), Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish), Quay Quayt(Key-Kite) First 
Nation and Sto:lo Nation. 

  

FEBRUARY 

• 1st – 4th Kindergarten Registration 

• 14th PAC Meeting 6:30 p.m. (Zoom) 

• 21st BC Family Day  (Stat Holiday) 

• 23th Pink Shirt Day 

• 24th Hot Lunch Day 

• 25th District Pro-D (School not in session) 

Principal’s Message 

Hello, Moody Elementary families! 

It is hard to believe that we’re heading into February.  We 
thank you for your cooperation with the enhanced safety 
protocols we implemented in January.  Your children have 
been doing a good job with being flexible and resilient.  Their 
teachers and other staff are doing an amazing job of keeping 
a sense of normalcy and looking for ways to bring joy and fun 
into their lives.  Ms. Cooney reminded us that we need to 
laugh more and upon her suggestion, we started a “Joke of the 
Day” with the morning announcements.  I can often hear the 

laughter, and groans, from down the hall. 😊 

As mentioned in a previous email, February is Black History 
Month and we will be sharing non-fiction books and lessons to 
learn more about the many contributions, as well as struggles 
for equity, of Black Canadians and fiction books featuring Black 
main characters. 

Feb. 13-17 is “Real Acts of Caring” (RAC) Week which began by 
SD43 students in 2005.  This is a week dedicated to doing 
caring acts without getting anything in return.  They can think 
of something kind to do at home, at school or in the 
community. http://www.realactsofcaring.org/ 

During this month focused on family, love and friendship, we 
hope you find moments of joy and gratitude.  

 

Sheila Rawnsley 

 

 

 

 

We wanted to acknowledge with sadness, the preliminary findings at the former St. Joseph’s 
Mission Residential School near Williams Lake.  We stand with Indigenous students, families, staff 
and continue to look for ways to teach our students about Truth and Reconciliation.   
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THANK YOU to our PAC & COACH MARCUS 

Once again, this year Moody students participated in tennis lessons with Coach Marcus.  This has been a big hit every 

year at Moody and we would like to again thank our PAC for paying for the entire cost for each student.  We would also 

like to thank Marcus for his work and dedication to our students! 

 

 

  



Kindergarten Registration for September 2022 

 
Kindergarten Registration 
Registration for incoming Kindergarten students officially runs from February 
1st to 4th.  Registration forms are currently available on the district website: 
www.sd43.bc.ca.  If a school is at capacity for Kindergarten intake, any 
registration received by February 4th at 4pm will be placed in a random draw 
for acceptance.  Students who are not accepted will be placed in a nearby 
school with space.  Siblings of current grades K-4 students get first priority in 
placement before a draw is initiated. 
  
It is imperative that incoming Kindergarten students with siblings currently 
in grades K-4 register before the February 4th deadline.  Failure to register 
by the deadline may mean that space will no longer be available for the 
incoming sibling. 
  
Families who do not live in the school catchment area but have a child in K-4 
attending your school, simply register their incoming kindergarten student at 
your school.  They do not register at their catchment school based on 
address.  They do not need to complete the online cross catchment form 
that will be available on February 4th.  Families who have an older sibling 
already attending your school are considered in-catchment, even if they do 
not live in your catchment. 
  
Children who have been accepted into a Program of Choice register at the 
Program of Choice school.  There is no need to register at their 
neighbourhood (English) catchment school. 
  
Cross Catchment 
Any student currently in grades K-4 who wish to attend another school in 
SD43 will need to apply for a cross catchment request.  The online cross 
catchment process begins Friday, February 4th at 9am and ends on 
Wednesday, February 9th at 4pm. 
 

 
  



Take a Walk Down Our Hallways… 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 


